
Dear Valued Patient,  

At 360 Dentistry we have always believed that the safety and the health of our patients and team is of the 

highest importance. We want you to feel safe and at ease while receiving care in our office, here are the 

steps we are doing to ensure that and steps we ask you to take during your visit.  

• If you are feeling sick, please call us prior to your appointment. We will reschedule you.  

• We will ask you prescreening questions prior to the day of your appointment. 

• We ask every patient to wear a mask into the building and while leaving the building, if you don’t 

have one, we will provide one for you.  

• Please do not arrive to your appointment more than 5 mins early.  

• Please come alone to your appointment.  

• If your child has an appointment, we ask for only one parent in the office at a time.  

• The entrance and lobby area of the building will be wiped down and sanitized every hour.  

• Please social distance while using the elevator and stairs.  

• The building HVAC system uses the highest rated filters available and has a disinfectant certified 

by the EPA placed on the HVAC coils. These are each changed every 3 months.  

• When you enter the reception area in our office please use some hand sanitizer and social 

distance. 

• Your front desk will greet you with masks on.  

• Your temperature will be taken. If your temperature is above 100.4 we will reschedule your 

appointment. 

• Our front desk and check out desk have sneeze guards installed.  

• Each patient treatment room is equipped with a HEPA UV LIGHT air purifier.  

• Every patient treatment room is thoroughly sanitized in between patients with consideration of a 

minimum 15 minute wait time to allow any aerosols to fall to surfaces before cleaning, per 

current CDC guidelines. 

• The clinical team is protected with N95 masks, face shields, gowns, gloves, and optional hair 

coverings.  

• We have multiple surgical suction devices that may be used during your cleaning or procedure 

that reduces aerosols.  

• The checkout desk, reception area and reception restroom will be cleaned after every patient.  

• Each member of our team has been thoroughly trained on COVID 19 within dentistry. 

• 360 Dentistry keeps up to date on any changing CDC, OSHA, and OHA guidelines for dentistry. 

• We currently are not passing on any additional cost for personal protective equipment (PPE) or 

increased infection control measures. This may change if there are additional regulations or 

requirements instituted by the CDC, OSHA and/or Oregon Health Authority.  We will inform 

patients if there is a change in our policy.  

If you have any questions or need any clarification, please reach out to Tabatha, 503-641-3550 or 

tabatha@360dentistry.com . We look forward to seeing you at your next visit and providing you with 

excellent dental care!    

  

- The 360 Dentistry Team  
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